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Dear Mums and Dads

Summer Camp 2015 – Ardeche, France

It is now only 29 days until we depart for our summer camp in the Ardeche Region of France, on Friday 3rd July from Waverly Station, Edinburgh.  We’ll meet at 5.30pm to go through last minute checks, hand-out the camp hoodies and neckies and permit someone to rush home to fetch a forgotten passport. 
All the travel, accommodation and activity bookings are placed and fully paid, and aside for some last minute paperwork, we are ready to go.  For details of departure times, return times and everything in between, please refer to our website http://11thbroughton.scoutsites.org.uk where you’ll find an up to date camp info pack.  Hopefully, you’ll find all the information you need, but if you have any questions at all, please speak to Scott, e-mail him or phone 07429452449 for a chat. 
Here are some important things:

1. Our new Group badge is on display on this letter for the very first time. It will feature on our camp hoodies, and we’ll wear them to travel to camp.  The final cost is £17 per hoodie, but we’ve been able to source special camp neckies at no extra cost. 
2. Please pay for the hoodies before we go to camp by transferring £17 to the Scout bank account by 26th June, quoting your Scout’s name. 
3. If you are using the Pocket Money Bank, please give a maximum (less is absolutely fine) of 135 Euros to Scott in cash on or before the 26th June. After that date, Scott will not accept funds into the pocket money bank.  As an alternative, you may also transfer a maximum of £100 to the Scout account, quoting your Scout’s name, by 26th June. Again, less is totally fine.  Any unspent funds will be returned to parents after camp. 
4. Please feed your Scout before arriving at Waverly and supply them with a supper snack for the train. 
Next week, Friday 12th June, we’ll be at District Sports Evening (e-mail to follow about this), and there will be no troop night on Friday 17th June, so it’ll be very helpful if all Scouts going to camp can attend our final troop night of the term on Friday 26th June for final preparations. 
Yours faithfully 

Scott Richards

11th Brougthton St.Mary’s Scouts

11thenescouts@gmail.com

07429452449
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